
OTHER  NOTICES  ... 

Please do have a look at the new notices on our Church notice board, which are updated weekly 

 
Thursday 19th June—Church Council 7.30pm 
 
Sunday 24th June—Church Annual Meeting after the morning service 
 
 
Sunday 1st July—Young Church trip to Hunmany Gap 
 
Sunday 8th July— we are having a bring and share lunch after the service that day, finishing by 1pm. 
 
Tuesday 10th July—Property Committee 7.30pm 
 
Saturday 14th July -  Circuit Celebration at Manor School 2.00pm-5.30pm, further details on the no-
tice board. 
 
 
Monday 3rd September—Worship Meeting 7.30pm 
 
Sunday 30th September—Harvest Celebration Service 

World Cup 2018   The Circuit Staff have held a draw to see which church would be 

represented by each country in the World Cup and Lidgett drew……  Iceland, whose first 
Group D match on Saturday 16th June is against Argentina—no pressure there then! 

Not exactly favourites to win, but it’s always good to support the underdog, isn’t it.   

 

Fiona, Robyn and John made it from York 
Minster to Beverley Minster 
and back last Saturday and 
we offer them many thanks 
for such a ‘sterling’ effort in 
raising funds for our church!  
It’s not too late to donate—
have a word with one of 
them today. 

Anna is delighted to be able to donate 
£350 to The Ambulance Wish Founda-

tion, which gives non-
mobile, elderly and ter-
minally ill people the 
resources to make mem-
ories and fulfil a wish, 
following her recent half
-marathon.  Many 

thanks to all who supported her, and well 
done to Anna for this achievement. 

We are spoiled for choice when it comes to Bible Month this month... 

Rev Ian Hill is continuing his half-hour discussions on Wednesday mornings in Room 3 

at 11.45am-12.15pm on 13th, 20th, 27th June. 

Heather Lewis is leading sessions on Jonah on Monday evenings, also in Room 3, from 

7.30pm-8.30pm.  The dates for these are 11th, 18th, 25th June and 2nd July. 

There are a small number of connexion magazines available in the foyer, on the table. 

Do feel free to take one home, and then if you wish return it for others to read.   There are 

some very interesting features within it, people telling their stories from all walks of Meth-

odist life, from students to Street Angel,  and even some letters sent to Charles Wesley in 

the 18th Century. 

It is Methodist Homes Sunday 
today, celebrating 75 years  of 
MHA.   There are leaflets and 
bookmarks available in the 
foyer on the table if you are 
interested in supporting them.  


